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Lou Mansolillo

From: Martin Brody <feggedaboutitt@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 9:18 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

I'm writing in support of Bill H-7015.  I am an electrician, licensed by the state of Rhode Island, and fully support the 
passing of this bill 
 
                                             Sincerely, 
                                      Kevin Bishop  
                       RI Journey Electrician  
                           License #B-010544 


